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VII. STANDING COMMITTEES 
 
 
B. Finance, Audit and Facilities Committee 
 
 
Renaming the “West Campus Parking Garage” to the “Portage Bay Parking 
Facility” 
 
RECOMMENDED ACTION: 
 
It is the recommendation of the Senior Vice President, the Associate Vice 
President for Facilities Services, and the University Names Committee, with the 
concurrence of President Mark Emmert, that the “West Campus Parking Garage” 
be renamed the “Portage Bay Parking Facility.” 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
The West Campus Parking Garage Expansion project is nearing completion. The 
project was conceptualized to meet increasing needs for parking services in the 
south and west portions of campus. This increased capacity is also an integral 
component to mitigate the loss of parking space in E10, E11 and E12 parking lots 
during and after construction of the Sound Transit Station at Husky Stadium. 
 
Renaming this facility the “Portage Bay Parking Facility” will better approximate 
and orientate patrons.  Considering that significant use of the building will come 
from south portion of campus, via the Medical Center and the Health Sciences 
complex, the renaming is a better geographical representation for those coming 
from the south and west. 
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University Names Committee Approval Letter 
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